
 

 
 

Thursday 17
th

 December 2015. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

As you will be aware by now, Ofsted’s recent inspection of the school has delivered a disappointing 

outcome, stating that the school ‘requires improvement’ 

 

Whilst accepting the overall judgement of the inspectors, your Governing Body would like to make it clear 

that we are confident that the school is continung to improve and we are constantly challenging the 

Headteacher and staff to ensure that the school delivers the education that our children deserve. There have 

also been some staff changes, which are part of the journey. 

 

Despite the disappointing overall judgement of the inspectors, you should note that: 

 

 The Early Years Foundation provision has been adjudged ‘Good’ and is a strength of the school. 

 Your Governing Body is recognised to be effective and providing strong support and challenge. 

 The Headteacher and Governors share a clear vision for improving the school. 

 

It is disappointing to note that inspectors were left with an impression that some parents are not engaged 

with the school and so we would ask you to consider how you work with the school to ensure that your 

child gets the best education. 

 

Warboys Primary School is a partnership of staff, children, parents, governors and community. There is a 

robust plan in place to move the school forward to ‘Good’ and we would ask you to continue to work with 

us, alongside your children, to ensure that your school achieves its goals. We can then look forward to 

completing this journey and celebrating our school together. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Steve Dodd 

Chair of Governors. 

 

 


